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There is no reason this facility needs to be built so close to town. There is plenty of land available closer to the 
freeway that could and should be utilised for such a facility. Our roads can barely cope with existing traffic, 
with traffic jams and constant potholes. There is not way it can cope with additional trucks. We should all be 
wary of future environmental impacts of an untested facility. My children’s school is within 4km of the facility - 
how do we know what the potential impacts could be going forward. I do understand the need for such a 
facility, but the location is completely wrong. Why do you not re-zone a more appropriate area to allow the 
facility?  There’s a cement factory down the road, with a railway access, why not build in that vicinity? I quite 
simply don’t understand how any government could approve such a submission. 
 

 




